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SCHOOLS DIVISION OF TUGUEGARAO CITY

ADVISORY No. Q]l, s. 2023
May 22, 2023

CONDUCT OF REGIONAL PRACTICE-BASED PROVISION OF TECHHICAL
AsslsTAHCE oH SBH H LDu oF REcoaRTIT[oH-BASED

VAI+IDanoH ACTrvlTDs

Rehtive to the issued unnumbered Memorandum, dated May 8, 2023, on the
conduct of Regional Practiced-Based FTovision of Technical Assistance on SBM in
Lieu of Recognition-Based Validation, this Office advises all members of the Division
F`ield  Technical  Assistance  Team  PFTAT)  that  said  activity  shall  be  conducted
through an online platform. The link shall be posted in the Official group chat (GC)
of this Office a day before the scheduled orientation.

All participants are further advised to have their laptops ready for workshop
proper after the orientation.

All other provisions of the aforementioned memorandum remain in force.

For information, dissemination, and appropriate action.

GDBERT
Schools Division Superintendentc- V, CESO V
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